
NACKAWIC MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Language Arts 
I have enjoyed all the emails regarding last week's assignment. Keep up the good work.  Since this 
will be our last week of school, things are a little different for listening to “The Boy in the Striped 
Pajamas”, by John Boyne. I know we did not get all the chapters read due to school closure, so this 
week's assignment is to watch the movie for the novel.  I will attach the link for the movie.  
However there are subtitles on the film I found on YouTube, so if would like to continue with the 
audiobook instead, go and head and listen to the remainder of the chapters (Ch 18 to 20) and 
send me the same type of summary for each chapter. If you choose the movie, please send me a 5
-sentence paragraph telling me the following: 

 what your thoughts were about the book in comparison to the movie  

 what your favorite parts were in the movie, 

 did you like the ending or not and why 

 If you could, what would you change about the ending 

Send me this via email at melissa.hickey@nbed.nb.ca 

The link to the movie is: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=LNkXrNU50tY&list=PLihG73SVgW6cQ7C9mWOclYXqRB9j_ADrX 

Enjoy and have a great summer break!!!!!!! 

 

Math 

This week we decided to give you a bit of freedom in deciding what you would like to work on in math.  In the attachment you will 

find a board with a variety of math activities.  Pick any three activities from the board to work on this week.  The choice is 

yours!  Please feel free to reach out to Mrs. Wilson if you are having difficulty with the activities.  

Friday, June 12th: Check in Day. Students will email Mr. Liston (Michael.liston@nbed.nb.ca) to give a brief update after 
completing the math activities you choose to do. Questions to consider answering:   

(A) What did you work on?   

(B) What did you enjoy working on?   

(C) What were some of the challenges you encountered?  

(D) Did you find a new math game that you enjoyed?   

(E) Do you have any questions that you would like to ask? 
 

. 

See Page 2 for Social Studies and Other News & Activities!  
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Question: Where did the sheep go on vacation? 
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Science 
This week, our last week of school for 2019/20, your science work is actually very simple. If you have a kite already, take it outside, 
find an open area/field, and have fun flying it!  Just be careful, and stay away from power lines.   
 
If you currently don’t have a kite you have a couple of options.  Inexpensive manufactured kites are 
available in many local stores OR, you can make your own.  Making your own kite and then flying it is a 
very rewarding experience and we encourage you to try this.  
 
Attached in the PDF is a list of video resources from Youtube that you might be interested in watching.  

If you choose to build your own kite, there are many, many videos out there.  Pick one that seems to 

make sense to you and that you know that you will be able to build with minimal expense and 

frustration!   

See the attached science PDF for more information and video links! As always, send questions and 
results to Mr. Liston (Michael.liston@nbed.nb.ca). 
 
 

Social Studies 

Since the middle of March 2020, there have been daily updates given to New Brunswickers by Premier Blaine Higgs and Dr. Jennifer 

Russell, Chief Medical Officer of Health for New Brunswick.  Recently, New Brunswick has seen some of the imposed restrictions 

being lifted and citizens are now able to resume some activities that they have been unable to do over the past several 

weeks.                 

Your assignment this week is to be a reporter who is attending one of New Brunswick’s COVID-19 updates.  Choose a day this week 

to watch an update online or on TV (search NB COVID-19 roundup). Prepare 3 questions that you would like Premier Higgs or Dr. 

Russell to answer. Record your questions on the Media Page found in the attachments. Make sure your questions are detailed and 

specific (Example:  Are you prepared to reinstate restrictions if you see an increase of COVID-19 cases in the province of New 

Brunswick?). Email your responses and any questions to  Mr. Burton (richard.burton@nbed.nb.ca).  

 

Other News & Activities!  
 

 

 

See Page 1 for Language Arts 
and Math!  
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For any questions 
regarding work or to 

return completed work, 
please email the 

appropriate subject 
teacher! 

Answer: To the Baa-hamas!   
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